FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

The Council holds the information you have asked for.

Please find the completed questionnaire attached.  

In response to question 2. This letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, the Council Website, and is already in the public domain.

https://data.leicester.gov.uk/explore/dataset/procurement-plan-and-pipeline/table/?disjunctive.contract_group_pcr_threshold
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
